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LD 511
I am a Portland resident and very active senior citizen. I think this trail from Portland 
to Auburn would be an important statement of support for active lifestyles and 
extremely important to provide safe areas out of traffic for us to be walk and ski. This 
could provide a safe alternative to the road for cyclists   It is a definite consideration 
when attacking new residents to have options such as these. Please vote YES!  


